
 
 
 
 

 
Minutes of the meeting held on 25th October 2011 at Cromar Court 

 
Present 
Lindsay Stewart, Jan Healey, Kate Redpath, 
  
Apologies 
 Gillian Masson, Mike Powell, Peter Craig, Lizzy Shepherd, Denise Hansford  
 
Youth Project 

• The £11,000 awarded by the Fairer Scotland Fund can be carried over 
to next year. 

• The application to MRT has been submitted. 
• An application to The David and June Gordon Memorial Fund has been 

made to fund blackout curtains for the cinema 
Assault Course and zip-wire:  

•      A meeting of the steering committee, with the various members of 
the Youth Club plus a group of young people, is to take place on 31st 
October. 
  

 Community Composting Project 
• Sieving took place as planned on 22nd October. 
• A free bag will be delivered to all members with the next collection and 

further bags will be available at 50p per bag. 
• The next sieving will be in the spring unless a good opportunity 

presents itself sooner. 
  

Community Garden / Allotments 
• Without water and fencing it is not practical to take the project forward. 

Many factors are undecided at present. 
   

Cycle Route and paths 
• Suggestions for additions / improvements to the experience of using the 

Cycle Route would be welcome. 
 

Marr Area Partnership 
• On the 10th November MAP have an event at Dinnet Hall. Local Groups 

are invited to talk about the work of their organisation. JH and KR will 
represent TDG. 
 

Cards / Calendars 
• Cards (glossy paper) will be priced at 60p.  
• JH to approach Janice Smith re a stall at the Church Christmas Sale 

(JH has since discovered that there is to be no Church Christmas Sale 
this year)  

 



 
Newsletter 

• Contributions are coming in.  
 

Accounts 
• Signed accounts have been received. 
• It is agreed that in the future, due to the need for signed accounts for a 

range of funding applications, accounts should be signed off within a 
month of the end of our financial year in May. This would be at the end 
of June of each year. 

AOCB 
 

There was no other business. 
 
 
   

Next meeting 29th November 2011 at Cromar Court 19.30 
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